
Introduction
One hundred years ago, the 
expansion of the telepho-
ne began. That groundbrea-
king invention patented in 
1876, which astonished the 
society of its time, took 
decades to gain wide accep-
tance. 

Since then, telecommunica-
tions technology has ad-
vanced to convey much more 
than just our voice and has 
grown into a vast network 
that has transformed the 
way we live and communica-
te. Throughout this incre-
dible transformation, we 
have witnessed the splen-
dour of analogue communica-
tion and stepped into the 
infinite possibilities of 
the digital age. 

Immersed in the greatest 
technological revolution 
in the history of humani-
ty, we invite you to embark 
on this exciting journey 
through the evolution of 
telecommunications and to 
become the protagonist of a 
shared history. Talk, live, 
and imagine what the future 
will hold.


